
13 March 2019 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

GCSE Mathematics Revision – Practice Papers 

 

As you will know, Year 11 have just finished their Pre Public Exams and will now be moving on to revising for 

their summer exams.  An important part of this revision is completing practice exam papers, and the 

Mathematics Department would like to provide students with twenty-five practice papers, with the idea of 

completing two each week in the run up to their exams at the end of May.  

 

To cover the copying costs of these papers, we are therefore asking for a contribution of £6.50.  We would very 

much like to start giving out papers as soon as possible, so would appreciate payment by Monday 1 April.  If 

you are currently receiving Free School Meals please tick the box below as there are funds available to cover 

the cost.   

 

In addition, I would also like to take this opportunity to remind you of the extra revision sessions the maths 

department is running and would ask you to encourage your child to attend these. 

 

CLASS TIME PLACE 

Mr Pitts set 1 Wednesday lunch S2 

Mrs Sully set 1 Monday & Wednesday lunch  S13 

Miss Gee set 2 Tues & Thurs AM registration S13 

Mrs Davis Thursday lunch S12 

Sets 3,4,5 Wednesday after school Sealy 

Open session for all Wednesday after school S11 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs I Sully 

Head of Mathematics 

 



GCSE Mathematics Revision – Practice Papers 

Please return this form to the Finance Office by Monday 1 April.  Year 11 GCSE Maths papers. 

Student’s name ……………………………………………………………………………………………. Tutor group ……………………………….. 

I enclose cash/cheque for ………………. (made payable to The Castle School) or I have paid by credit/debit card/or 

online*.    (*Please delete as applicable). 

I am currently receiving Free School Meals. 

 

Signed ………………………………………………………………………………………………..…    Date ……………………………….……………… 

 


